
Monday, October 7, 2019 
 

 There will be open batting cages Wednesday nights at 7-9pm.   

 The Pacific Islanders Club will meet tomorrow, October 1st, after school in E200. All are invited! 

 Attention all EHS students:  Our Annual High school and Beyond Night is this Wednesday, 

October the 9th from 5:30-7:30 pm.   There will be FREE, yes, FREE pizza in the Cafeteria for you 

and your family, followed by an inspiring Keynote Speaker in the Gym, representatives from 

technical schools, the military, community colleges and 4 year colleges and universities in the 

Gym.  SENIORS:  there will also be Financial Aid support, college application support and 

scholarship application help in the gym from 5:30-7:30 pm; you can drop in at the gym during 

those times.  See you Wednesday, the 9th of October at 5:30 pm. 

 Hey Seagulls, interested in a handmade scrunchy.  If so, fly on down to the EHS Cafeteria to 

pickup your very own scrunchies all this week during lunch!  Only $2 each or 3 for $5!  Many 

other colors available! 

 Seniors – it’s that time of the year!  The deadline to submit your senior and baby photos to the 

yearbook is November 13th.  Photos should be emailed to ehsyearbook2020@gmail.com or 

brought to room A-306, Mrs. Price’s room.    

 Attention Freshmen! This Friday is our first Freshmen Flashcard Friday! Flashcards are one of the 

most effective ways to retain information--from a foreign language to math. If you want 

flashcards to help you study, stop by GEAR UP in the Career Center every Friday, before school 

or during lunch. Just bring the class information you need to remember and we’ll supply 

everything you need to help you remember it. 

 One, two, three strikes you’re out… Wait, Wait, Wait. Strikes are a good thing. Girls bowling is 

right around the corner. Come find out what it’s all about at an informational meeting in Coach 

Bovey’s room on October 15th in S-205 during CHAMPs time. 

 The Homecoming Dance is on Saturday, October 19th! Tickets are on sale NOW at the 

Treasurer's office and will be sold through Thursday, October 17th! If you want to bring a non-

EHS student as a guest, make sure to get the Guest forms filled out and turned in by Tuesday, 

October 15th. Tickets are $10 with ASB, $15 without, and $20 for a guest who does not attend 

Everett High.  Buy yours TODAY! 

 Good Morning! The PSAT exam is next week!  All 10th grade and pre-registered 11th grade 

students begin testing at 7:30am.  Students should bring #2 pencils, calculator, water and 

snacks.  Electronics use – cell phones and laptops - will not be permitted in the test room.  Non-

testing students – if you are failing a class, plan to be at school at 7:30 for work time!  

 Congratulations to the Boys tennis team for their 7-0 victory against Marysville Getchell.  Top 

performers were:  Singles: Aaron Robertson, Grant Mueller, Daniel Woodard and Kiyoshi Colon 

Doubles:  Justus West / Rhys Wells-Edwards, Devon Dody / Bruce Magbag, Sam Zeka / Ryotaro 

Colon.  Great job team! 

 

 


